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Alexus Austin

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 2:32 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 11:12 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1211129C.  DHood 
 
From: J. M. [mailto:j.mackey02@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 11:06 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FPL Energy rate hike 
 
Dear PSC, 
 
While I recognize that increasing energy costs may reduce consumer demand for energy (and thereby emit less 
CO2, etc.), this is disproportionately affect low-income households already struggling.  
 
We need to center our focus on sustainable solutions like solar and wind energy.We need to stop expanding the 
capacity and power of the energy sector, as this is not at all sustainable to the community or environmentally 
friendly. 
 
We need to look into retrofitting homes and adopting stringent insulation building code requirements in order to 
address the energy needs of today and the future.  We need to green our homes with solar power. 
 
The state needs to take a lead on this issue instead of letting FPL continue to monopolize the energy sector. FPL 
should be a partner in coming up with solutions for energy conservation and reducing costs to consumers with 
innovative solutions. 
 
Of course it is in their interest to remain relevant, powerful and to hope that we keep using and wasting energy. 
 
Thank you. 
 
-Jessica Mackey 
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